
TREVOR REIDY
22 Burgess Hill
London NW2 2DA

                   
             

27 March 2025

Miriam Baptist

Planning Department

London Borough of Camden

Camden Town Hall Extension

Argyle Street

London WC1H 8EQ

Dear Ms Baptist,

RE: Planning Application 2024/3069/P 24 Burgess Hill London NW2 2DA

I am writing to OBJECT to the revised plans to the above application, on the grounds of loss

of natural light.  Although the plans have been modified, under the revision there would still

be a significant loss of light to the neighbouring property at 26 Burgess Hill. This loss of

daylight and sunlight will have a detrimental effect on the quality of life of the owners of

that property.  

I would also like to OBJECT to the revised plans on the grounds of the proposed extension

being located far too close to the neighbouring property, being only a matter of a few inches

from the house next door, and completely obscuring their view. Furthermore, the large

scale of the proposed extension would render 26 Burgess Hill to be totally out of keeping

with the design of the surrounding architecture, as the proposed extension fails to respect

the historical architectural character and aesthetic of the surrounding properties in the

street.

With regard to the proposed basement element of the planning application, although this

part of the application has not been revised, I maintain my objections to this basement

development.

Kind regards,

Trevor Reidy


